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From: kate bean
To: pbscommissions
Subject: Camping on residential rural property
Date: Tuesday, November 5, 2024 12:15:57 PM

Dear Planning commission
Unless you are going to provide frequent (daily) monitoring by safety and law enforcement
personnel of residential property campgrounds  with or without owner in residence, , i strongly
oppose any permitting of unregulated campsites outside the City limits.
This will solve no problems and only create more.

Why dont you provide facilities at the Fairgrounds, or build something similar on the Noyo
Headlands, instead, where surveillance by Public  Health and Safety authorities will be
centralized and convenient? Otherwise you risk wildfires, lawsuits and worse.

Its a poorly concieved NON solution to complex problem with many variables.
Kate Bean
Cleone
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